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TCIHRC Partners with The
Orchard TCI to Support
Vulnerable Families
On July 26, 2024, TCIHRC met
with The Orchard TCI, the
2023 NGO of the Year, to
strengthen collaboration in
addressing critical community
needs. This partnership
focused on supporting
vulnerable families facing
barriers to education,
healthcare, and legal
documentation. By identifying
those in need and initiating
targeted interventions, the
collaboration set a precedent
for future NGO partnerships,
reinforcing a collective
commitment to social equity
and support.TCIHRC Launches New Website to Enhance

Accessibility and Transparency
On September 9, 2024, the commission proudly
unveiled its independent website, a major milestone in
improving public access to human rights resources in
the Turks and Caicos Islands. Designed for inclusivity
and engagement, the platform allows users to submit
complaints, explore the commission’s initiatives, stay
updated on current events, and connect via social
media. With multilingual support, it breaks language
barriers, reinforcing the commitment to equitable
access for all. This dynamic new tool empowers the
community with direct, streamlined access to vital
human rights information.
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We thank you for your continued
support and look forward to updating
you on our progress in the next
quarter. Stay connected with us on
our social media platforms for the
latest updates and insights.

TCIHRC Conducts Critical Detention
Facility Reviews
In September 2024, TCIHRC conducted
two essential facility and wellness reviews
to uphold human rights standards within
detention centers. On September 11, the
team successfully carried out an
inspection at the South Dock Detention
Center, overcoming initial access
challenges to ensure accountability and
compliance. Later, on September 25, a
thorough review of the Grand Turk Police
Station was conducted alongside the
Assistant Superintendent, revealing a
pressing need for enhanced human rights
training among law enforcement
personnel. These reviews reaffirm the
Commission’s commitment to
safeguarding the rights and well-being of
detainees and staff.

TCIHRC Engages in Professional
Development with DAT Training
On September 20, 2024, TCIHRC
participated in an interactive training
session led by Desire Adams Training
(DAT), focused on strengthening
communication, fostering teamwork, and
exploring pathways to success. The
session encouraged reflection on the
Commission’s existing strengths while
identifying key areas for growth. Through
team-building exercises and strategic
discussions, participants gained valuable
insights to enhance organizational
development and effectiveness. This
initiative underscores TCIHRC’s
commitment to continuous improvement
and excellence in serving the community.


